THRU THE GIRLS STATE OF THE STA

THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA

MAY 1992

GCSANC ELECTS 1992-93 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS

Rodney Kilcoyne of Diablo Creek Golf Course, Concord, was elected President of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of Northern California (GCSANC) at the Association's Annual Meeting held at Palo Alto Hills Country Club. Kilcoyne will succeed Mike Garvale, CGCS, Palo Alto Hills CC, who as immediate pasts president will continue to serve for another year on the board.

Brian Bagley, The Villages CC, was elected to the office of Vice President and David ton, CGCS, The Meadow Club, was elected Secretary/Treasurer.

Also elected to the Board of Directors were Randy Gai, Claremont CC and Bob Cox, CGCS, Canyon Lakes CC. Ross Brownlie was appointed to fill the one year term of David Sexton.

Mike Basile, Santa Clara G & Tennis Club will continue to serve one more year as a member of the Board.



Back Row (L-R) Brownlie; Kilcoyne; Bagley; Basile; Garvale Front Row (L-R) Gai; Sexton; Cox

U.S. OPEN
JUNE 19, 1992
PEBBLE BEACH

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

Phase II ... Page2

25 Year Pins. . . Page 4

Annual Awards . . . Page 5